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27 March 2018

The Secretary

Education and Science Select Committee AA 1/12
Freepost Parliament

Private Bag 18 888

WELLINGTON 6160

Dear Secretary

SUBMISSION ON THE EDUCATION (TEACHING COUNCIL OF AOTEAROA)
AMENDMENT BILL

Enclosed is our submission on the above inquiry.

| wish to appear before the committee to speak to the submission, along with
Anthony Neyland, Advisory Officer.

If you have any questions regarding the submission please contact Anthony Neyland
on 04 913 4222 or to make the necessary arrangements for our presentation to the
committee, please contact PA Wendy Daniell, on 913 4240.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Jack Boyle
PRESIDENT
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